
 

White Post Farm Trip 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In the second half of the summer term, we will be learning about minibeasts, plants and animals. We will be 

finding out about animal life cycles and what creatures we might find in the garden.   

 

As part of this learning, we would like to take the children on a trip to White Post Farm on Tuesday 17th June 

2025. This will be a beneficial, educational trip and will embed the learning around animals which we will be 

covering in school. We will have a guide for the day who will build on the knowledge children already know. 

There will also be many interactive, exciting opportunities for children to engage in throughout the day, 

including a tractor ride.  

 

This trip will cost £20.00, which covers transport, entry to the farm and the tractor ride. As it is a small cohort, 

the cost of the coach per child is more than in recent years. We have tried to reduce the total amount and 

managed to subsidise some of the transport costs to ensure the overall price is similar to last year. Please 

return the consent slip (located at the bottom of this letter) along with the completed EV4 medical form in 

the envelope provided by Wednesday 4th June 2025. Cash payment can be included with these forms or 

online payment can be made via the MCAS payment system. Please speak to the office if you need to be 

set up on the MCAS system or if have any questions regarding this. 

 

The children will be leaving school and arriving back at school within the school day so there will be no 

difference to drop off or pick up time on that day. School can provide your child with a packed lunch, 

which includes a sweet treat, a vegetable snack, a piece of fruit and a sandwich (a choice of either ham or 

cheese – please indicate below). Alternatively, you can provide your own packed lunch, although please 

only send one sweet treat and no fizzy drinks or anything with nuts. 

 

Please send your child to school in uniform as usual on this day, with a coat and sensible shoes to walk in e.g. 

trainers. They will also need a named water bottle. We will not be visiting any gift shops so your child will not 

need to bring any spending money.  

 

We are really excited to be able to provide this opportunity for the children to experience their first school 

trip.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Mrs Buckle and Mrs Jacques 
................................................................................................................................................. 

 

I (parent/carer) give permission for (child) .......................................................... to attend the trip to White Post 

Farm on Tuesday 17th June 2025.  

 

My child will have a school packed lunch:       ham                    cheese            

 

My child will bring their own packed lunch    

 

I have paid £20.00 and included the completed EV4 medical form in the envelope provided.  

 

Signed :................................................................................. Date:......................................... 


